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more opportunities for the trustees to meet informally.  91% of respondents rated Dr. Bras’ 

presentation and the Thursday lunch program as outstanding or very good.  There was an 

overwhelming response, with 125 attending the luncheon.  Many trustees wanted more options.  

The dinner on Friday night was a success.  The entertainment was rated significantly higher than 

the previous year.  Both the menu and the service were rated higher as well.  96% of respondents 

attended a committee meeting.  93% of respondents rated the agenda, presentation and discussion 

as outstanding or very good.  Technology issues occurred in two meetings.  The Board of Trustees 

meeting on Saturday was rated well overall.  The number of trustees staying at The Cloister has 

declined due to trustees staying on private properties.  Sea Island remains the overwhelming 

preference for locations to potentially hold an annual meeting.    

The next meeting will be December 13 through 14, 2018, in Technology Square in Atlanta, 

Georgia.   

 

Meeting Adjourned/Reconvened:  Mr. Brock adjourned the regular meeting of the Board 

and the Board met in executive session.   

                      
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

      Mark W. Long 

      Secretary 

Approved: 

 

 

John F. Brock III  

Chair














